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Dear Reviewers and Members of the Editorial Board,  
 
 
Thank you for your valuable feedback on our manuscript, “Antidepressant Foods: 
An Evidence-Based Nutrient Profiling System for Depression”. We have completed 
the following changes: 
 

- The reference from the abstract has been removed. 
- References were provided for the highlighted sentences and paragraphs in 

the introduction. 
- The search strategy and inclusion criteria have been clarified as 

recommended.  
- Colour codes were provided in the legend of Table 3. 
- The highlighted sentence in the conclusion was removed.  

 
We appreciate the opportunity to have our work published in the World Journal of 
Psychiatry and thank you for your time and effort as required for the peer-review 
process.  
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Corresponding Author 
 
 
 


